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"They should be in trouble for it, but these things happen."

"There are inequities and a need to change certain opinions in this
department."

"I think they did it because of cost."

"You're not looking for compromise, you're looking for victory."

"I assume they know. You've made yourself very clear."

"It's awkward. I've tried. I feel really badly."

"A lot of people refer. to health and WeLfare as an old, creaky
boat, that might better be sunk."

"It's also leaky."

"1 am sympathetic to the concerns of the environmentally sensitive."

"Environmental hypersensitivity is not recognized."

"You can imagine how I feel, having the disease."

"They say it I s psychosomatic."

"We will not write the groups.",

"I do not believe in law-breaking. of 12k......", -
"The Prime Minister's strategy consists of letting cabinet
minister's do whatever they feel is appropriate."

"It would be innappropriate to interfere in Mr. Epp's area of
responsibility."

"Allegations that there is only a 'mental health problem' at Les
Terrasses are outragefous, and are sure to back-fire."

"Many more •••will have to die, before anyone is going to recognize
it or take it serioUSly."

"You're baing treated the way epileptics were hurt long ago. They
used to say epileptics were possessed by the devil."

"As a fellow sufferer I am interested in this condition myself."



"I intend to raise your concerns with my colleagues in the near
future."

"Treasury Board•••will take all¥ necessary action to assist an
employee with this condition."

"•••your letter to me is being forwarded to the Honourable Jake Epp,
Minister responsible for Health and Welfare Canada."

"Don't expect the politicians to pick it up until it appears in the
Globe and Mail."

"In Canada, you have to be disabled in order to have a leg to stand
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"It's funny no-one says trees in an acid-rain forest are just upset
because skies are grey."

"I sympathize••• "

"The Canadian government has paid more attention to acid rain's
effect on tombstones than on its devastation of human health."

"In discussing the health effects of herbicides and pesticides, CMA
is concerned about the inadequacy of the current methods of
reporting birth defects."

"They know how many big and important people have said the thing is a
crock, and they're not going to report otherwise until there's a
statement of similar weight in the opposite direction."

"I'm not complaining that they didn't help us •••but about the fact
that they hurt us."
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"We're not moving this
to zero."
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issue from zero to one, but from minus one
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